
Wamberal Public School 
Parents’ and Citizens’ Association 

ABN: 29 035 951 201 
1 Lea Avenue 

Wamberal NSW 2260 
Tel: 02 4384 1111 

Email:  info@wamberalpandc.org.au 
 

 
WPS P&C Membership Form 

 
Welcome to Wamberal Public School (WPS), where we strive to encourage our students to develop a 
responsibility for their own behaviour and learning. We believe that students have a right to be safe and 
happy at school and have the right to expect courtesy, fairness, respect and excellence in teaching. At 
WPS P&C we support our school and are committed to parents and carers being partners in the education 
process. We represent the voice of parents through monthly meetings and open communication. 
 
P&C Committee: 
 
Position Name Email 
President Ella Hrncir president@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Vice President1 Alison Jones vicepresident1@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Vice President2 VACANT vicepresident2@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Treasurer Richard Glenn treasurer@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Assistant Treasurer Ella Hrncir assttanttreasurer@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Secretary Sheridan McPherson secretary@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Correspondence 
Secretary 

Nicola Pellatt  

Executive Committee As above with: Taryn McVey, Nicola Kos, Bianca Beresford, Krystal 
Johnson, Damien Meyer and Toni Williams 

 
P&C Sub-Committees: 
 
Position Name Email 
Canteen Emily O’Brien csc@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Uniform Shop VACANT uniformshop@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Fundraising Taryn McVey, Nicola Kos, 

Stacey Boland 
fundraising@wamberalpandc.org.au 

Spring Fair VACANT springfair@wamberalpandc.org.au 
School Beautification VACANT schoolbeautification@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Performing Arts Damien Meyer performingarts@wamberalpandc.org.au 
Road Safety VACANT roadsafety@wamberalpandc.org.au 

 
Website: wamberalpandc.org.au and ‘Like’ us on Facebook WPS P&C to keep up-to date. 
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What does P&C do? 
 
Many new parents might wonder what the role of the P&C is with respect to our school. Well, basically te 
P&C is there to: 
 
 Promote the interest of the school by bringing parents, citizens, students, and teaching staff into close 

co-operation 
 Assist in providing facilities and equipment for the school and promoting the recreation and welfare 

of the students at the school 
 Encourage parent and community participation in curriculum and other education issues in schools. 

 
As a P&C we are a very inclusive organisation, and we are always keen to hear from parents who wish to 
help in all things school related, from school beautification projects, to fundraising events, to just 
volunteering to help out where required. In addition to our monthly Monday night meetings, we will also 
be holding several other gatherings for those who might not be able to get to the regular meetings. So, 
feel free to put your hand up at any time, or even just contact us if you have any questions. 

 
When does P&C meet? 
 
When: General meetings are the third Monday of each month 
  (no meetings are held during school holidays) 

Time: 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., most meetings are held in the School Library 

Cost: $2 paid annually (this allows you to have voting rights) 

AGM: Annual General Meeting is third Monday in March at 7:00 p.m. 
(followed by the March General Meeting) 
 

How do I become a P&C member? 
 
Complete the form below and either bring to a meeting or email to info@wamberalpandc.org.au  
 
 
 
 
 
  

Membership details: 
 
P&C Membership Name:   
 
Youngest Child’s Name:   Class:    
 
Email:   Phone:   
 

Payable via: www.flexischools.com.au or to Treasurer prior to any General Meeting 
 
Receipt Issues:  By:   Date:    
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